
First	Name		Last	Name	
Street	Address	

City	County	State	Zip	
Phone			*			Email	

	
	
	
Date	
	
Your	Congressman	
Office	Building	
Street	Address	
Washington,	D.C.	
	
RE:	 Prohibition	of	Mandatory	Arbitration	Clauses	
	
Dear	Congressman:	
I	urge	you	to	support	the	Consumer	Financial	Protection	Bureau	rule	to	ban	financial	firms	
from	forcing	customers	to	agree	to	settle	disputes	only	through	arbitration.	
	
Eliminating	mandatory	arbitration	and	allowing	consumers	the	choice	to	handle	disputes	
through	the	court	system	and	to	pursue	class	action	lawsuits	provides	the	consumer	with	
necessary	tools	to	stop	questionable	business	practices	and	force	a	company’s	accountability.		
	
America	cannot	afford	to	let	financial	ripoffs	flourish.	The	overwhelming	majority	of	us	--
regardless	of	where	we	live	or	how	we	identify	politically	--	support	more,	not	less	
accountability	and	oversight	for	the	financial	system.	I	ask	you	to	stand	up	for	the	consumer,	
and	not	put	Wall	Street	and	predatory	lenders	in	charge	of	writing	their	own	rules.	We	need	
the	financial	system	to	work	for	us,	not	against	us.	I	urge	you	to	oppose	any	measure	to	
change	the	structure	of	or	weakening	of	the	CFPB.		
	
Thank	you.		
	
Very	truly	yours,	
	
	
	
	
Your	Signature	


